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CPT GLOBAL LIMITED (ASX: CGO) 
CPT GLOBAL COMPLETES AUSTRALIAN GOVERNMENT INFORMATION 

MANAGEMENT OFFICE (AGIMO) ANALYSIS. 
 

Australian based specialist ICT Consultants CPT Global has completed an analysis for the 
Australian Government Information Management Office (AGIMO).The  analysis and report 
was focussed  upon future Australian Government data centre requirements and the 
development of  a demand forecasting model. 

 AGIMO leads the Federal Whole of Government ICT Data Centre strategy within the 
Department of Finance and Deregulation, and has been designated to develop a whole-of-
government approach for Australian Government data centre requirements for the next 10 to 
15 years.  

CPT has leveraged its local and international expertise, its independent data centre Cost 
Reduction model , together with it’s Performance and Capacity Management practices to 
develop a data centre demand forecasting model. 

 “We are delighted to have assisted the Federal Government with this strategic engagement.  
We have leveraged our local and international experience in Capacity Management and 
Data Centre cost reductions to model the Australian Government’s demand for data centres” 
said CPT Managing Director Mr Gerry Tuddenham. “We’ve provided significant data centre 
cost savings for many of our global clients, and as a long time advocate of Sustainable Cost 
Management, CPT looks forward to providing similar benefits to the Australian Government.”  

The team of senior consultants was led by Mr Peter Wright, Executive Director and Head of 
CPT’s Management Consulting Services.  

 
All of CPT’s Technical Consulting services are aimed at optimising ICT costs. Through 
expert performance tuning and capacity management, CPT can identify opportunities for 
immediate and sustainable cost optimisation in both mainframe and midrange environments 
as well as contributing to Green IT goals as a by-product. 
 
CPT Global Limited has offices in Melbourne, Sydney, Canberra, London, Munich and New 
York. 
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